
Equipment/Material Request Letter 

 

Lyndon Johnston 
Lucknow and District Kinsmen Club 
Co-Chair Dungannon Super Pull and Demo Derby 
 
April 14, 2023 
 

Dear John Yungblut, 

 I, Lyndon Johnston, am writing to you on behalf of the Lucknow & District Kinsmen for the 
support of supplying our service club with a few items for the Super Pull and Demo Derby coming up in 
June of this year.  A few of these items are very expensive for rental and most companies discourage 
rentals for only 1 weekend.   

 We are requesting the following items: 

• 2000 cubic meters of clay (from Ripley Industrial Park) 
• 3 dump trucks parked on grounds from June 16th to June 19th for garbage removal 
• Dumping of the 3 trucks at the Huron-Kinloss Landfill 
• 4 work horse style road closed signs 
• Town generator from June 15th to June 18th (in the case of a local emergency it could be 

removed at any time) 
• Additional street lighting at the intersections of Walter Street/86 and Washington Street/86 
• Designation of the Lucknow Sports Complex as an Emergency Shelter June 16th and June 17th 
• Showers available at Lucknow Sports Complex June 17th 9am to 1pm 
• Grading the gravel road between Walter Street and Washington Street 

 
 The clay required for the construction of the twin tracks is the only time sensitive item on our 
request list.  There are very tight timelines between contractor availability and infrastructure additions 
which must be added after track completion (light standards/announcers’ deck). 
 
 Your donation (In-kind Sponsorship) will support our goal to host a successful and sustainable 
event.  The money saved in our overall budget will reflect in an increased event profit which will be 
returned to the community in the future through projects from the service clubs running the Super Pull 
and Demo Derby. 
 
 I would like to thank you for considering this opportunity to partner with our service club and 
helping make our inaugural event a success.  All contributions will be given recognition as an In-kind 
Sponsorship.  Township logos will be on display at the event and on our website. 
 

Thank you, 


